

Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

September 24, 2024

PICA FUENTES, Maritza Ivette, Agent Ivette Sanitation LLC 2000 S 13TH St Milwaukee, WI 53204

Dear Ms. Pica Fuentes:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 10, 2024, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council renewal with a 72 (seventy-two) day suspension held in abeyance of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based upon the preponderance of the evidence in the police report, applicant and aldermanic testimony that demonstrates the operation results in a threat to health, safety or welfare of the public; for the premises located at 2000 S 13th St. ("Punta Cana").

On September 13, 2024, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact, conclusions of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses in which the Committee recommended renewal with a 72 (seventy-two) day suspension held in abeyance of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based upon the preponderance of the evidence in the police report, applicant and aldermanic testimony that demonstrates the operation results in a threat to health, safety or welfare of the public. You were further notified that the Milwaukee Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting on Tuesday, September 24, 2024 commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time, and place, you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses Committee, you did not appear in person and you were not represented by a counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council voted to not renew the renewal with a 72 (seventy-two) day suspension held in abeyance of the Class B Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses based upon the preponderance of the evidence in the police report, applicant and aldermanic testimony that demonstrates the operation results in a threat to health, safety or welfare of the public.





Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

September 24, 2024

HUHN, Heather R, Agent Mary Jane Restaurants LLC 541 E ERIE St #514 Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Huhn:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, September 10, 2024, the City's Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny changes to the plan of operations for the premises located at 2907 N Oakland Av. ("Cheba Hut").

On Tuesday, September 24, 2024, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the changes to the plan of operations.

espectfully

JAMAS R. City Clerk





Office of the City Clerk

Jim Owczarski City Clerk jowcza@milwaukee.gov

Dana J. Zelazny Deputy City Clerk d.zelazny@milwaukee.gov

September 24, 2024

Jermaine McThune 3405A N 10TH St Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. McThune:

This is to notify you that on Wednesday, September 11, 2024, the City's Public Works Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's License Application based upon nonappearance.

On Tuesday, September 24, 2024, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied the Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license based upon nonappearance.

The provisional license is revoked as today, Tuesday, September 24, 2024.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,



